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CYBER ACADEMY LUNCH PICK UP PROGRAM 

 
 

The Nazareth Area School District is committed to helping our families through these challenging times.  We have put in place a 
program that will help continue to feed K-12 students who are attending the Cyber Academy at NASD.  We will be taking orders on 
each website for anyone who would choose to take out hot lunch meals for their student/students.  All students in the Nazareth 
Area School District are a free status until June 30, 2022. 
 
This program will begin on Monday, August 30, 2021.  All K-12 students that are enrolled in the Nazareth Area School District qualify 
for this Cyber Academy lunch program. 
 
To order a lunch, please send an email that morning to the school your student attends, which will include your student’s name, 
grade and choice for lunch.  If you are ordering for two or more students and picking up at one site, you must follow that site’s 
menu.  You can find the lunch menu on our website, under the Food Service link.  All orders should be received by 9:30 a.m. daily.  
The following is a list of the email accounts that will be receiving the orders: 
 
 

Kenneth Butz Elementary – bepos@nazarethasd.org 
Lower Nazareth Elementary – lnpos@nazarethasd.org 
Shafer Elementary – sepos@nazarethasd.org 
Intermediate School – ispos@nazarethasd.org 
Middle School – mspos@nazarethasd.org 
High School – hspos@nazarethasd.org 
 

 

New Pick up times will be:  For ALL schools will be 1:00 – 1:20. 
 

Pick Up Locations: 
Kenneth Butz Elementary: Door F 

Lower Nazareth Elementary: Side Cafeteria Door 
Shafer Elementary: Back Loading Dock 

Intermediate School: Door H, Across From the Playground 
Middle School: Gym Entrance by Track 

High School: Front Door of District Offices 
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